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9th May 2025 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Re: Sigmund Freud Museum 
 
An exciting learning opportunity has been organised by the psychology department for our Year 10 
students to visit the Sigmund Freud Museum on Tuesday 1st July 2025. This is a really great 
opportunity for students to relate what they have learnt in their psychology GCSE curriculum to the 
real-world of one of psychology’s most famous founding fathers. We feel this trip will be benefitted 
by everyone who has chosen Psychology as a GCSE option as not only does it provide extra motivation 
for students to focus on their studies, but they will also attend a bespoke session from an experienced 
educational speaker who will be taking the students on a journey into the life and mind of Sigmund 
Freud. The talk will be focussing on how Freud developed psychotherapies (which are still used to 
treat mental health illnesses today), his ideas on schizophrenia and finally his famous works on the 
Interpretation of Dream.  
You can find more information about the museum at www.freud.org.uk. 
 
The cost of the trip is £30.00 which includes all travel costs. The coach will pick us up from the school 

at 8.30am and will be driving back to Passmores from the museum in London at roughly 1:30pm. We 

expect to be back around 3.00pm, depending on traffic. We will be having lunch whilst there, so please 

ensure your young person brings a packed lunch as we will be staying within the vicinity of the 

museum. If your young person receives free school meals, please email me so I can organise a packed 

lunch for them.  

Please note, students will NOT be required to wear uniform for this trip. 

To secure a place on the trip, please make payment via Arbor by Friday 13th June 2025. There are only 

40 spaces on this trip so spaces will be reserved on a first come, first serve basis. There will be a reserve 

list for those who would like to attend should a space become available. 

Thank you in advance for supporting your young person to attend this trip, however, if you feel your 

young person would benefit from the trip but require assistance with payment, please do not hesitate 

to contact me to enquire if help can be offered.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Miss T Hastler 
Head of Psychology and KS4 Science 
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